
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

We have really enjoyed seeing the Reception Nativity, Michaelmass Mouse, and the pantomime, over 

the past couple of weeks, with every child given an opportunity to perform. Thank you so much to all 

the teachers and support staff who have worked so hard to give the children these memorable          

opportunities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16/12/2022 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

 

16th Mass 10:00 

         End of term at 2:00pm 

 

January 2023 

3rd INSET (school closed) 

4th Term starts 

6th Whole school Mass 10:00am 

9th Clubs start 

11th Reception family learning (maths) 9:00am 

19th Reading talk for Year 1 and 2 parents 9:00am 

20th Year 1 assembly 9:30am 

24th Reading talk for Key Stage 2 parents 9:00am 

27th Year 5 assembly 9:30am 

 

February 

4th Valentine’s Disco 5:00—7:00pm 

13th—17th February Half term. 

 

 

With best wishes for a blessed and happy    

Christmas, from all the staff. We look forward to 

seeing you in 2023. 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

Please keep our children safe by abiding by the 

School Street closure times, and refraining from 

parking on the yellow zig-zags. The traffic       

enforcement car (with an ANPR camera) paroles 

periodically, and will issue fines. 

‘The true light that gives light to everyone, was coming into the world.’ John 1:9 

Last week, our Year 3 children joined     

hundreds of other children from        

Wandsworth primary schools to sing at the 

Winter Sounds concert at Fairfield Halls. 

This event is an opportunity to showcase all 

the amazing musical talent in our local    

primary and secondary schools, as well as 

the work done by Wandsworth Music. It 

really was a very special evening. My 

thanks go to Mrs Varyawa, Mrs Raczkowski 

and Miss Ireland, who gave up their      

evening so that the children could take part. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who helped with the Christmas 

events last week. The children had great fun. Thank you 

also, to all of the PTA who work so hard throughout the 

year to raise money for our school, and organise events to 

bring the school community together. Your hard work is 

very much appreciated. 


